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From the Chair 

Hello everyone,  

Notes from the Chair 

We congratulate Sue Connor on her appointment, as the Federation’s Regional Rep for the 
Lower North Island, and a member of the Committee of the SeniorNet Federation. 

The Term 4 Timetable will be published in a few weeks’ time, watch our website for this. 

Our members Open Day proved to be popular with members who attended.  The 
Committee moved a vote of thanks to Barry, Val, Veronica and Cathrine for their 
contributions to this success. 

We have almost run out of our trifold leaflet.  This has given us an opportunity to review 
its content and update to reflect changes in technology and the expectations of our 
members.  The new trifold should be available, at the Learning Centre next term. 

Our aging overhead projector is hanging on pending a replacement.  We are hoping to have 
funding in place towards the end of the year, watch this space. 

We are reviewing the structure and content of our web site with an expectation that there 
will be a major update sometime next year.  Your feedback on what you would like to see 
on our web site is welcome. 
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